

... Serving More of Colorful Colorado

10,000 Watts 1550 kc P.O. Box 1, Arvada, Colo. • 421-1550

September 19, 1966

Mr. Bill Nittler Box 112 Englewood, Colorado

Dear Bill:

Thank you very much for your letter. It is always a pleasure to hear from our listeners.

Your listing of our program schedule is quite correct and we're elated that our signal is clear and without interference. However, in as much as our transmitter is located in Englewood, we could expect nothing less. But we do sincerely thank you for listening to K Q X I and hope that you will urge other members of your fine radio club in more remote points to monitor KQXI.

Sincerely

John Patrick Program Director